
Was that a “Public Meeting” on the closing of 
Packer Ave.? 
 The Bethlehem Gadfly  Lehigh University, Southside  January 27, 2020   

 Latest in a series of posts about Lehigh University and the 

Southside   

Olga Negron is a Bethlehem City Councilwoman. 

Gadfly: 

I agree with Dana, and I’m concerned the consequences are more 
negatives than positives. Also, I still can’t believe they called that a 
“Public Meeting”  — more than half of attendees were city 
administrators, Lehigh employees, or project-related staff,  and the other 
half was in great majority Lehigh students. I wonder how they advertised 
it. I doubt the community knew about it. At least families from Broughal 
Middle School should have been made aware. 

Olga 
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